
December 9, 2015 

Heather Howey 
Legislative Services Coordinator 
Finance & Corporate Services 
City of Richmond 
6911 No. 3 Road 
Richmond BC V6Y 2C1 

Dear Ms. Howey, 

Thank you for offering us the opportunity to participate in the December 14th, City of Richmond 
Council meeting. 

We would like to present to the Mayor and Council members a copy of the Paulik Park 2016 
calendar on behalf of the Richmond Garden Club and community volunteers. 

Richmond Garden Club adopted the Park in 2008 and continues to maintain the 1.5 acre 
gardens area along with community volunteers. 

There is a ton of pride and passion amongst all of the volunteers. The Park continues to offer 
the volunteers an opportunity to meet people from all walks of life while working in the gardens. 
It gives all of us a sense of peace, a sense of living in a wonderful community and a sense of 
connection to people in our community. 

We are a very committed group and thank the City for the support and enthusiasm that is 
continuously bestowed on us. We know that our commitment to the beauty in the Park extends 
out to all people living in Richmond. The whole community has become stewards of this little 
gem in the middle of Richmond. 

All the best, 

Paulik Neighbourhood Park Committee: 
Jill Wright, Coordinator 
Gary Lake, Past President, Richmond Garden Club 
Lynda Pasacreta, President, Richmond Garden Club 
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